EXHIBIT

Jennifer Orozco . 3 O

From: vonwaldhimmel@aol.com

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 10:15 AM

To: Hannah Elliott; Plan

Subject: Response to Green Bar Excavation application
Attachments: blasting.jpeg

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

We received this blasting notice. We noticed two things:

1) The Crook County "application" lists one person for the LLC (the application states all members
should be listed for an LLC)

2) The DOGMA Exhibit states Greenbar Excavation does not have a permit to blast? The only
permit was previously in Bartel's name?

We OPPOSE this application.

Steve and Mary Bryant
11518 SE View Top Ln, Prineville, Oregon 97754



Aty L1, A0EE
[ear Resident,

Phis letter is to notify you thaton February 21, 2022, we will be hlasting 1o produce locally sourced
dggregate for our community and will conclude operations the same day. Your home, school,
church. shop or other manmade steucture is located within the proposed blasting aren located u
10955 SE Juniper Canyon Rd Prineville. OR 97754, We will be tuking precautions at our blasting
operations: however, you may expéricnice some vibrations

If you have any questions about the blasting, please contact me at S41-903-4343,

Sinceeely,
Tanmer, Sean, and Jenna Brown
Greenbar Excavation, LLC

CCBR214519



